Allen, Amber

From: Hoppy Goddin
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 12:46 PM
To: PAZ Preservation
Cc: ‘Babcock, Ryan: C12 (NYK)'
Subject: Approval of Paggi House project
*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Hello Amber,

The Bridges on the Park HOA has a restrictive covenant in place with the developer of the Loren Hotel and the owner of
the Paggi House (our property is adjacent to the Paggi House).

Per the terms of the restrictive covenant, our Board of Directors has approved the proposed redesign of the Paggi House
roof and outbuildings.

We would be happy to see this project move forward and we are in favor of the Historic Landmark Commission
approving it too.

The concerns Historic Case Number C14H-1974-0006 and Review Case Number HR 21-100814
Thanks very much,

Hoppy Goddin

President, Bridges on the Park HOA

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





